
Dear
I am writing to you regarding the situation in Myanmar/Burma.
On 1st February the military held a coup, overthrowing the democratically elected government. They have introduced sweeping restrictions on freedom of expression and on the internet, arrested more than a thousand people including elected MPs, and are shooting and killing peaceful protesters.
The people of the country are resisting military rule, protesting every day despite the dangers, and they are calling for international help. 
So far that help has not come. Please write to the government asking them to take the following step.
Three things that every government can do now to help:
1) Sanctions on military companies need to be introduced now. International companies have not yet been stopped from doing business with the military and so helping the military make money which pays for their crimes. 
2) Arms Embargoes. Only 41 of the 193 UN member countries have imposed an arms embargo. Every country should stop selling weapons and equipment to the Burmese military. Those countries with arms embargoes should ask other countries to join them.
3) Support international justice. Only Canada and Sweden are on record as supporting referring Burma to the International Criminal Court, so the crimes of the military can be investigated and members of the military face justice for their crimes. Every country in the world should be supporting accountability for the violations of international law committed by the military. 
This military coup is just the latest atrocity by the military. For decades they have been oppressing the people of the country and committing war crimes and crimes against humanity against ethnic minorities. 
The international community must not stand by and ignore the calls of the people of Myanmar who are asking for international help. Please write to our government asking them to take these three steps to support the people of Myanmar in their struggle for freedom. 

